Heritage Statement
This building is a red brick and stone building on a busy street in Mayfair. The surrounding area includes may mixed-use buildings with residential, hospitality and offices in the immediate vicinity. 
All of our proposed changes are largely like for like replacements of existing fittings. The new awnings will replace the existing awnings to the same location using the same fixings. The new heaters will also replace the existing heaters on a like for like basis.
The three new small lanterns will be new fittings, but will be positioned to the stone columns on the Duke Street elevation. These lanterns will be positioned beneath the awnings when they are extended and will provide some gentle illumination to this elevation.
The size and style of these lanterns is in keeping with the style of the building and other signs and lighting proposed and will enhance, rather than detract from, the appearance of the building.
Overall our proposal are suitable for the host building, and will sit comfortably within the existing architectural features of the building. All our proposed items will sit below first floor level with no works planned above this level.
